
 

August 23, 2021 

 

From: Shalonda Simoneaux, Principal 

To: Parents and guardians of minor participants 

When: Beginning Week of August 23, 2021 

Re: Registering your student for our COVID-19 testing program  

Hello Southeast Middle Parents, 

Southeast Middle Testing Program begins the week of Monday, August 23, 2021. For your child to participate in 

testing, you’ll need to register them for the program.  Click the link below to register your child for the program. 

A parent or guardian must register any minor under 18 years old. You’ll give a one-time consent and HIPAA 

authorization to share their results with the school and district. Testing is not required, but highly encouraged to 

keep our school community safe. 

We’ll test in the school gym on Thursdays, from 11:00 am-12 noon pm. Results will be delivered to you by text or 

email within 24 hours and we will follow-up with you directly if your child has a positive result. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to 225-910-8308 or visit the website at 

www.k12testing.com. Thank you for your participation in keeping Southeast Middle School community safe and 

healthy. 

 Link to register students to be tested for COVID-19. 

 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__home.color.com_covid_sign-2Dup_start-3Fpartner-3Dldh-2Dsou-2D305-

2Dstudents&d=DwMGaQ&c=Te3JyC1b-Zsqvd6muPBPM9O46d6t8sKSnT-

TaY8QbSU&r=nwNfid6mLTZsuFjcZuEWRMTZW01Hr0VMuqtOvSTrUJM&m=X9YlgSPyqJv8c2u8m5X1jHxx0VdCJ_vwObOFexDQ

GFo&s=jKdyu_aqoQHjlGn9kCr33CA85741C7tYvQzQ2oedjpk&e= 
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